
KIRKHILL PARENT COUNCIL 
  

A warm hello to all our Kirkhill parents and carers, 
I hope that we are all feeling a bit more settled after a strange (to put it lightly) start to this term 
and WOAH!!! IT’S HALF TERM ALREADY!! 
It was lovely to see some my existing members at our Annual AGM last month and to meet the 
new members who have volunteered to fill vacancies. I would like to extend a ‘thank you’ to 
everyone who attended and for being patient and cooperative with some of our teething problems 
during our first Virtual meeting. On the whole I am sure all will agree it was a productive night. 
Over the past month I have been busy with our enthusiastic Fundraising Team and you will notice 
a few flyers coming your way of various exciting activities we have up our sleeves. Won’t say too 
much just yet… 
 
Please find below our updated KPC Members 2020-2021 
 
Office Bearers 
 
Chair: Sidra Hasan Ahmed 
Vice Chair: Laura Hutton 
Co-Treasurers: Claire Sunderland/ Jago Brown 
Secretary: Mark Carter 
 

Parent Representatives 

 Primary A Primary B Primary C 

P7  Jane Duffty
 Carly Mason

Lindsay Brown 
Emma Love 

Nadine Freeman 
Jane Barbary 

P6 Sanjeev Patil 
Louise Jones 

Susan Mackay 
Claire Mitchell 

Fiona Byrne 
Helen Wilson 

P5 Hilary Houston 
VACANT 

Laura Moir 
VACANT 

Lisa Sarkar 
VACANT 

P4  Brinda Fowdar
 Lorraine Fleming

 Andrea McKeown
 Morag Moffett

 Wendy Espie
 Jenny Simpson

 P3  Pete Kewin
 Mudi Raji

 Nazia Akram
 Jenna Cowan

 Lynn Greenwell
 Diane McCartney

 P2 Hazel Aitken 
VACANT 

 Kathryn Chisholm
 Sam Thompson

 Shona Melrose
 Victoria Shore

 P1  Lynda Donaldson
 Amy Hale

 Pamela Cochrane
 Nicola Haggerty

Jan Coyle 
VACANT 

 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch on any school related concerns. We are only an email/text 
message away and I am sure your class REP will help direct these to us too. 
Hope you have a lovely October Week. 
Regards 
Sidra   

 
 


